
Erland, in collaboration with Imai 
Keller Moore, returned to The 
Fessenden School for another 
renovation, refreshing 8,000 square 
feet of Bernon Hall. The project 
included upgrades to the lobby and 
corridor spaces with new lighting, 
carpeting, terrazzo flooring in the 
main lobby, millwork cubbies, and 
fresh paint. Scheduled as a fast-track 
summer renovation, the work was 
completed in just 10 weeks—ensuring 
the space was ready before students 
returned in the fall.

One of the paramount considerations 
throughout this endeavor was the 
minimization of disruptions to The 
Fessenden School’s ongoing summer 
programs. Recognizing the importance 
of maintaining an active campus, 
Erland meticulously planned and 
executed each phase of the project 
with utmost care and precision, 
ensuring that students, campers, and 
staff could continue their activities 
without interference.

This marked Erland’s sixth 
collaboration with The Fessenden 
School.

Bernon Hall at The Fessenden School /  Newton, Massachusetts
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